
PURSTON  INFANT  SCHOOL 
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Tel:  01977 704344 
www.purstoninfants.co.uk 

 
 

2nd March 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carers                              

 

                                                                                                     
 Comic Relief 2022 
This year Red Nose Day is on Friday, 18th March and we have decided to enter into the spirit 

of the occasion by having a non-uniform day. The theme will be ‘Wear Red’. As this is for 

charity, we are asking for a minimum contribution of £1 towards this worthy cause.  

 

 

 

 

 

Wear a Hat Day 2022 

This year we are taking part in Wear a Hat Day to help raise funds for Brain Tumour 

Research. 

This will take place on Friday, 25th March. We would like you to join us in wearing a hat of 

your choice, it can be silly, sensible, colourful, homemade or extravagant the choice is yours! 

We would really appreciate your support for this cause and so we are asking for a £1 donation 

to help towards research so Together we can find cure for this terrible disease. 

 

Thank you in advance 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs A Gascoyne  

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

             

The Designated Senior lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Phillip Barnett, 
supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne, and Family support worker Kerry Dyas.  
Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 


